BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

ST. THERESA’S SCHOOL
SEPTEMBER 6, 2012

Welcome Parents!  I am very excited about being your child’s teacher!  We are going to have a great year!

Listed below are some of the highlights for this school year.

Some of the topics we will be covering in Math include:

*      addition, subtraction (2-digit, 3-digit)
*      time, money, graphing
In Religion we will be focusing on:

             *      First Holy Communion

*      The Ten Commandments

             *      First Penance

In Language Arts we will be:

*      reading many stories of different genres, including poetry

*      doing many activities to accompany the stories

*       studying Phonics and Grammar

*       working on Handwriting/ Cursive Writing

There will be many fun projects throughout the year in all of the subjects.

We will have silent reading time after recess so the students are required to have a pleasure reading book in their desks.

Book Reports will be assigned almost every month.  The students will have two weeks to finish their books and complete the follow-up report or activity.

A Reading Log will be assigned every month.  The due date for each Reading Log will be on the top of the page.  The Log is labeled “1-31”, which corresponds to each day of the month.  Some lines will not be used, depending on the month.  There is room for the title of the book being read, parent initials, and minutes read.
There will be a test folder going home every Friday.  This folder will contain graded tests and worksheets.  Please sign and return the folder.  Tests are to be signed and returned.  All other papers may be taken out and kept.

A stick system is a discipline technique used in the classroom.  After a couple of warnings are given, the student will put his or her numbered stick into the blue bucket.  He or she will lose minutes of afternoon recess.  If the stick goes into the red bucket, a note goes home to the parent. 
I use an individual incentive system for good behavior.  When I see good behavior or helping others, I will give the student a ticket.  When the student has a certain amount of tickets, they may get a fun pencil or small toy from the treasure chest.

I use a whole class incentive system also.  I have a catcher’s mitt poster in the classroom.  When I see good behavior from the students, or another teacher gives a compliment to the class, I will put a baseball on the mitt.  When the mitt is filled with baseballs, the class will receive a special reward (movie, extra free time, etc.)

**I will be assigning homework Monday through Thursday, and sometimes on the weekend for a project.

**Please sign your child’s homework book every night. 
Please send in any notes you have for me or the office in your child’s folder.  This way I am aware of any concerns you have, any changes in your child’s way of getting home, etc.  If it is easier, you can send an e-mail to me.  I check several times a day.  My e-mail address is aroos@sainttheresaschool.org.
Students may bring in healthy snacks for afternoon recess.  No candy is allowed.
Cupcakes, brownies, etc. are acceptable for a birthday treat.  Please bring only the amount of the number of students in the class.  
Please check my website for homework assignments, upcoming events and fun websites you and your child can do at home.

I welcome any help that you can offer.  I know that this will be a successful and exciting year for all of us!


